
 

Abbotsford Police Investigating Two Suspicious Deaths  

Today, May 9th, 2022, at 10:26 am, the Abbotsford Police Department responded to the 
33600 block of Arcadian Way, for a discovery of two deceased adults within a 
residence.  

AbbyPD Patrol members arrived on the scene and confirmed the deaths as being 
suspicious. Early indications suggest that this is not connected to the Lower Mainland 
Gang Conflict.  

The AbbyPD Major Crime Unit has transitioned this investigation to the Integrated 
Homicide Investigation Team (IHIT) and further updates will be provided by the IHIT 
Media team.  

Anyone with information about this incident, dashcam footage or CCTV from the area 
within the previous 24 hours is asked to please call the IHIT Infoline at 1-877-551-4448. 
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